

November 26, 2012

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King Drive San Antonio, TX 78203 2012 NOV 30 PM 3: U4

## Dear Adena:

Thank you for your letter of July 23, 2012, notifying the Commission on Colleges that St. Philip's College will change the name of the approved Associate of Applied Science in Health Management with three concentrations: Radiography, Medical Laboratory, and Occupational Therapy Assistant, effective spring 2013. The new name of the program is an Associate of Applied Science in Health Information Technology with three concentrations: Health Management Medical Laboratory Technician Specialty, Health Management Radiography Technologist Specialty, and Health Management Occupational Therapy Assistant Specialty. This reflects a change in the program name only; there were no curriculum changes.

We accept the information and shall add it to your file.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/LBA:efk

cc: Ms. Mecca Salahuddin, Director, Institutional Planning, Research, and Effectiveness Dr. Michael S. Johnson